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Antonine Primary School
2021-2022
Home File Jotters

September 2021
Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to your child’s Home File Jotter!

In this jotter we will capture a “snapshot” of learning and teaching. We hope to share with you a wide range of activities your child has participated in during a whole week in Antonine Primary School.

This jotter will be used for all classroom activities five times in the academic year – September, November/December, January/February, March and May. Home File jotters will then go with your child to their next class and continue to be used in the same way throughout their time here with us.

At the end of each “snapshot” week the jotter will be sent home on the Friday, you and your child then have the opportunity to discuss the work within the jotter and the opportunity to leave comments. Jotters must be returned to school by the following Friday at the latest.
Over time, as this jotter begins to record more evidence of learning, we will all be able to see just how each child’s learning has developed.

Please participate in our Home File Jotter and encourage your child to take pride in their achievements and reflect on their progress.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J McLaughlin

Headteacher


Antonine Primary School

2020-2021
Reporting to Parents
Below is an overview of “Reporting to Parents” at Antonine Primary School this year. Please sign to say that you have seen your child’s home file in the appropriate month. Thank you.

	Month
	Event
	Signature

	August
	Welcome back 

	

	September
	Meet the Teacher Video
Sep/Oct Newsletter
Home File Jotter
	

	October
	Parents Consultations
	

	November
	Nov/Dec Newsletter


	

	December
	Home File Jotter
	

	January
	Jan/Feb Newsletter

	

	February
	Home File Jotter

	

	March
	Home File Jotter
Mar/Apr Newsletter
Parents Consultations

	

	April
	
	

	May
	Home File Jotter 
May/Jun Newsletter
	

	June
	School Report
	


